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 The sub-group on « best practices » held a meeting just after the meeting of the 
working group ended. 
  
 After a rich discussion on the aims and methods of a good practices collection, the 
group agrees on the following strategy: 
 
 - the report “A primer” will be communicated to a limited number of SAIs for 
collecting comments and practical examples on evaluation methods, in the three key areas 
analysed by the report, i. e. : planning evaluation, conducting evaluation and developing 
organisational capacity ; 
 
 - the questionnaire (no more than 2 pages) will be prepared by the sub-group ; 
 
 - the answers will be discussed in the sub-group, which will go back to colleagues for 
more details. 
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